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Dr. Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

Re: Raymundo Rodr'
Dear Dr. Hector:

I am in receipt of a copy of your letter to Colonel
Vancel R. Beck concerning the employment of Mr. Raymundo Rodriguez
at ARADMAC.

Dr. Hector, I am writing to Colonel Beck today expressing
my interest in the employment of Mr. Rodriguez, and I am most
hopeful that the desired employment will be forthcoming in the
near future.

With kindest regards, I am

/~~- Sincerely yours,

~°hn young


